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PHASE 2
REOPENING OF LICENSING OFFICES

26th July 2021

MEDIA RELEASE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to inform the general public that Phase Two - Reopening of all
Licensing Offices commenced on Friday 23rd July, 2021 with a limited appointment system still in effect. This is
necessary to ensure that all COVID-19 health protocols, inclusive of adequate social distancing and crowd
control are maintained at all Licensing Office sites.

During Phase Two, Inspection of Vehicles and Application for Provisional Permits have been added to the list of
services offered. See table below for list of effective dates:

PHASE 2
ALL APPOINTMENTS MUST BE MADE VIA THE ONLINE BOOKING SYSTEM

SERVICES OFFERED

Additional Permit Renewal Appointments Friday 23rd July, 2021
Limited online appointments only

N . . . Thursday 29th July, 2021
Application for Provisional Permits Limited online appointments only

Mondgy 26th July, 2021

Additional Vehicle Transfer Appointments Limited online appointments only

. Monday July 26th, 2021
Vehicle Transfers Walk-In Service for Persons Travelling ONLY
Proof of air travel is required via confirmed ticket

Inspection of all Vehicles Tuesday 03rd August, 2021
Limited online appointments only

Inspection of Vehicles /
(Goods vehicles for registration purpose ONLY) Monday 26th July, 2021

Visitation of Approved Vehicle Testing Stations

Citizens are reminded of the following:

All persons are required to pre-book appointments utilizing the online scheduling portal at
www.licensingappointment.mowt.gov.tt

Customers will only be served at their scheduled appointment time.
+ All appointments prior to Monday 12th July 2021 are considered null and void. Customers with previous
appointments are required to make new online bookings.

Service at all Licensing Offices will continue within normal working hours (Monday - Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm);
however, the Officer in charge reserves the right to implement measures where necessary to mitigate congestion.

The Ministry of Works and Transport thanks the general public for their continued patience and cooperation as we
navigate the operations of the Licensing Division during a pandemic.

For further information and updates, visit
www.mowt.gov.tt and official
media pages.
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